
WHAT MATTERS MOST?   

At Thrive Interiors and Design, we remain hopeful and optimistic during this 

unprecedented time.  We’ve been asking ourselves, ‘what matters most?’  The 

near-unanimous response is a combination of friends, family and time together.  

Missing the rhythms of community, we long to host gatherings at our table.  It is 

here that we embrace one another, sit together, laugh together, talk over one 

another and complain about who will do the dishes.  OUR PEOPLE matter most.  

We are proud and grateful for our team, customers, and community and will 

continue our commitment to retaining our staff while making everyone’s health 

our number one priority.   

Only one year ago, we embarked on a mission of reopening and rebranding with 

new dreams and visions of how our little shop would grow.  We are happy to 

announce that despite this pandemic, we are holding strong and are eager to 

celebrate our one year anniversary with you.   Though lacking our anticipated 

fanfare to celebrate, we are excited to share our new website and a web-based 

$1500 SHOPPING SPREE GIVEAWAY.   

During this time we have made a significant investment to upgrade our website 

and online shopping experience to provide you with curated product collections 

we love.  We will also be launching our Weekly Home Inspo on Instagram to share 

design trends and new arrivals to our shop.   

Both of these updates will allow us to better serve our customers remotely, while 

we wait for the future we are hoping to return to soon.   A future full of inviting, 

inspiring, and healthy homes to share with one another.  

Stay Healthy and Strong, 

Wendy & the Thrive Interiors Team 


